
May 2022 

Welcome to the May 2022 Prevention Post,  celebrating 

Mental Health Awareness Month! 

 

We are moving to a new format, but all of the great information you  

enjoyed in the past Prevention Posts will of course continue! 

 Upcoming Trainings/Events 

Contact Us 

Would you like to bring suicide prevention, mental health awareness or  

substance use prevention trainings/conversations to your agency or 

school, email prevention@centennialmhc.org. Prevention Services  

provided by Centennial are always provided cost covered.   

mailto:prevention@centennialmhc.org

